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One of the ways PEF has supported the 
students of the LBPSB over the years has been 
assistance with the onerous travel and 
registration costs of advancing to provincial 
and national level competitions after having 
won locally. Over the years we have helped 
sports teams, choirs, science projects, and 
debating teams. 

This year, for the first time ever, an English 
School Board project advanced to the 
provincial level in Entrepreneurship projects. & 
on June 18, the Beaconsfield  High School 
Cycle I students were awarded the Gold ! 

With the school board supplying a bus, and PEF 
paying the attendance fees, 7 of the 9 students 
involved in the project, and their 2 teachers, 
demonstrated Mini-Putt Plus and accepted their 
award at the glittering Gala in Quebec City. 

Helping their schoolmates develop comfort adding 
and subtracting integers in daily life, the project 
fits like a glove with PEF’s goal of supporting 
STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts 
and Math). Coming so near the end of the 
academic year,  school board budgets for 
unexpected expenditures have been used up. 
Some, but certainly not all, parents are able to 
afford such a significant fee themselves. PEF is 
proud and very happy to have been able to ensure 
that each of the students who did not have another 
commitment, was able to participate in  this life 
changing  event. 

Have a Superb Summer and see you all at PEF GOLF 2015 on October 1st at Atlantide!
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